ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS

Sealed bids will be received by the City of Carlsbad at City Hali, 101 N, Halagueno, Room 204, Carlsbad, NM 88221
for the Project listed below no later than 2:00 PM, October 6, 2020 at which time the public opening and reading of
bids received will begin. The tabulation of bids will be considered by the City of Carlsbad at its next regular meeting
foltowing the opening of bids, or at a later meeting, as the interest of the City of Carlsbad requires. To obtain a link,
at no charge, for the project plans, specifications and contract documents, please contact Angelica Castafieda at Smith
Engineering Co., Roswell, NM, Email: Angelicac{@smithengineering.pro, or Tel: 575-622-8866, during regular
business hours 7:00AM-5:00PM, Monday through Thursday. Bidder’s attention is directed to the fact that a bid bond,
performance/payment bonds, wage rate requirements (as stipulated by New Mexico Procurement Code), and the
“Subcontractors Fair Practices Act” will be applicable in responding to this bid invitation and in effect for this project.

There will not be a pre-bid meeting held for this project.

NAME OF PROJECT:

KIRCHER STREET RECONSTRUCTION SAN JOSE BLVD. TO NATIONAL PARKS HWY.
CN# C2193350

BID# 2020-13

GENERAL DESCRIPTION AND LOCATION OF PROJECT:

Street reconstruction including removals, sub-grade prep, base course, hot mix asphalt paving, concrete curb & gutter,
sidewalks/fillets, drainage culverts, traffic control, SWPPP, and other roadway related appurtenances and work items
for completion of the project.

Name and Address of Contracting Agency:
City of Carlsbad

101 N. Halagueno

Carlsbad, NM 88221

(575) 887-1191

Attn: Matthew Fletcher

Name and Address of Engineer:
Smith Engineering Company

401 N. Pennsylvania

Roswell, NM 88201

(575) 622-8866

Atin: Scott Hicks, P.E.

This project is wholly or partially funded by the City of Carlsbad.

All qualified bidders will receive consideration without regard to race, color, religion, sex, or national origin. Bidders
on this work will be required to comply with the President's Executive Order No. 11246, as amended.

Advertised in: Carlsbad Current Argus
Published Date: September 6, 2020

By: Matthew Fletcher, Purchasing Agent

For: City of Carlisbad




